From: D'Anger, Gary - Fire and Rescue Service [mailto:Gary.D'Anger@Oxfordshire.gov.uk] 
Sent: 16 May 2016 16:14
To: Matthew Coyne
Subject: RE: Planning Application - 14/00149/DISC

Sorry about that Mathew.
Here is the amended attached

Gary

From: Matthew Coyne [mailto:Matthew.Coyne@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 16 May 2016 15:16
To: D'Anger, Gary - Fire and Rescue Service
Subject: RE: Planning Application - 14/00149/DISC

Dear Gary, 

Thank you for your comments. 

The letter which you have attached refers to application ‘14/00077/DISC’. Should this be 14/00149/DISC? – if so could you amend the letter to show that reference number?

Regards,

Matthew Coyne BA (Hons), MSc, PGDip
Planning Officer
Development Control
Cherwell District Council
 
Direct Dial: 01295 221652
Email: matthew.coyne@cherwell-dc.gov.uk

From: D'Anger, Gary - Fire and Rescue Service [mailto:Gary.D'Anger@Oxfordshire.gov.uk] 
Sent: 11 May 2016 14:07
To: Matthew Coyne
Subject: FW: Planning Application - 14/00149/DISC

Hi Mathew,
As requested hereare my comments to the consultation on the panning application below.
Please let me know if you require any further assistance

Thanks
Gary 


Gary D’Anger
Station Commander Kidlington & Bicester
Oxfordshire Fire &Rescue Service HQ
Sterling Rd
Kidlington
Oxford
OX5 2DU
07831 609101



From: D'Anger, Gary - Fire and Rescue Service 
Sent: 11 May 2016 09:34
To: 'Matthew.Coyne@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk'
Cc: Bray, David - Fire and Rescue Service
Subject: RE: Planning Application - 14/00149/DISC

Hi Mathew,
I manage Kidlington Fire station, the area affected by this application. I have visited the site and read the documentation. I’ll formally respond to the application later today

Thanks
Gary 

From: Bray, David - Fire and Rescue Service 
Sent: 10 May 2016 16:07
To: Matthew Coyne
Cc: D'Anger, Gary - Fire and Rescue Service
Subject: RE: Planning Application - 14/00149/DISC

Good Afternoon Matt.
As this is not a Fire Protection matter it is being dealt with by a colleague of mine, as it is more aligned to an operational response matter. The officer that I believe was already looking into this is Gary D’anger, who I have cc’d into this email. Please can I suggest you discuss the matter with him.

Thanks
Dave
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	David Bray
Premises Risk & Business Support Manager
West Oxfordshire/ Cherwell

Oxfordshire Fire & Rescue Service
Cherwell Area Office
Banbury
OX16 2EY
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From: Matthew Coyne [mailto:Matthew.Coyne@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 10 May 2016 15:44
To: Bray, David - Fire and Rescue Service
Subject: Planning Application - 14/00149/DISC

Dear David, 

I am currently supporting my colleague, Linda Griffiths, with Discharge of Condition Application 14/00149/DISC. The application is for the discharge of condition 14 of TWA/10/APP/01 – for the safe access and egress under flood conditions for residents of Mill Lane and Mill Street, Islip. 

The consultation period for this application has now expired. Could you please have a look over the supporting documents and provide a comment by 16/05/2016?

Regards, 

Matthew Coyne BA (Hons), MSc, PGDip
Planning Officer
Development Control
Cherwell District Council
 
Direct Dial: 01295 221652
Email: matthew.coyne@cherwell-dc.gov.uk
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